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File: 3-0-5-g

C. A 0 d lSgg [ag... g
Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut /A
Director, Division of Licensing s
Office of Nuclecr Reactor Regulation g 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '-

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operatirig License No. DPR-72
Privacy and Proprietary Material
in Emergency Plans

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Generic Letter No. 81-27, dated July 9,1981, requested Florida Power
Corporation to notify you of ar.y information submitted with our Emer-
gency Plan implementing procedures which contain privacy or proprietary

I information that should be deleted before release to the public document
room. Florida Power Corpot ation hereby provides notification that cer-
tain information previously submitted should be withheld from public
disclosure and, therefore, not released to the public document rooms.

Our Emergency Plan implementing procedures were submi tted to you by
loi.ter dated February 7,1381. Included 1: car xbmittal was a copy cf!

I Emergency Plan Implementing Procedure EM-206, " Emergency Plan Roster and
Notification," Revisica 18, dated J anuary 28, 1981, which contains!

private telephone numbers and addresses of offi:.ials who would be noti-
I fied during an emergency.
|

| Disclosure of such information would clea'ly represent unwarranted
'

invasion of privacy for these persons and could have a detrimental
effect upon emergency response as suggested in Generic Letter 81-27. .

Florida Power Corporation, therefore, requests that you delete Enclo-
sures 1 and 2 of EM-206 before placing our procedure into the public
document room.

8110230642 811002
1PDR ADOCK 05000302

PDR hl 0-

General Office 32o1 inirty-tourtn street soum . P O. Box 14o42. st Petersburg, Florida 33733 813-866k151



. _ . , , .,

-
, .

i- ,

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut
* July 31, 1981

Page 2

In the future pages which contain privacy or proprietary material will
be identified as such. As appropriate, specific requests will be made
at that time to withhold such information from public disclosure.

If you require further information on this matter, please .ontact this
office.

Very truly yours,

.e /<I:.1- d. b

William A. Cross .

Manager, Nuclear Licensing
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3

i

.
e

- , - - , - , . , , , r- ,---n ,, , - -- , y - - , - -- .r- - mg--..


